
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

        Dear Parents and Carers  28.03.2022               

Maths 
 

This week, we will be continuing our 
learning around time. We will be focusing 
on telling the time to the nearest half 
hour on an analogue clock. We will also 
be comparing time  using words such as 
‘earlier’ and ‘later’.   

  
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

It’s the final week of term four! The pupils have worked incredibly hard this term  and have en-
joyed participating in their learning experiences. 
 
Reminders for this week 
Spring-tastic disco: Thursday 31st March (reception and Year 1—3:30 - 4:30pm) 
 Tickets are £2 each and can be purchased through ParentPay 
 Tattoos, face painting, hotdogs and snacks will be available to purchase 
 Entry via hall doors on main playground.  
 
Year 1 pupils are invited to take part in an Easter bonnet parade on Friday 1st April. We can’t 
wait to see the Easter bonnets they have made at home! 

 

English 
 

This week, we will be continuing to 
read our focus text ‘Pattan’s Pump-
kin’. We will be continuing to write 
our own versions of the story. This 
week, we will be writing the middle 
and ending of our stories.   

  

Please could you practise the following words based on our phonics this week. Look at 
the spellings with the ‘or’ sound (or, aw, a, al, au, ar). 

short, claw, water, dwarf, cause, talk. 
Can you think of other words with this sound? 

Sounds Write 

This week we will continue looking at 
the extended code. 

We will continue to explore the /or/ 
sound and the different ways to spell 
the sound: or, aw, a, al au, ar. 

Wider Curriculum 
 

This week in our D&T lessons, we will be 
designing and making our own fruit and 
vegetable kebabs! We will be thinking 
about how to cut the fruit and vegetables 
and how to construct our kebabs.    



 

  

Reading at Home  
All pupils can access Bug Club at anytime. Bug Club is a website with 
online books to read. Go to https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/ 

 

Your child’s username is the first four letters of their first name and the 
first four letters of their surname. All passwords are read123 . School 
code xcjr 

 

 

To ensure that your child is making good progress with their reading, it is 
important that they can do more than just read the words in the book. 
Their comprehension of what is happening in their reading book is very 
important.  

 

Here are some example questions below to try at home: 

 

 What can you tell me about the story so far? 

 What is your favourite part of the story? Why? 

 What is the title of the book? 

 Can you describe what happens at this part of the story? 


